
      PARK & PRAISE 
            SERVICE   
 
Brother Frederick Yebuah, Pastor  
       

 

Cumberland United Methodist Church   

     Rear Parking Lot 

   September 20, 2020 at 10:00 A.M. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Order of Worship 

      Gathering ~ “God of Grace and God of 

Glory”   

                             Greeting 

Prayer 

Music ~ “Great is Thy Faithfulness” 

Scripture ~ Exodus 16: 1-15  

 Sermon ~ “Not Again” 

Music ~ “One Day at a Time”  

Invitation  

Music ~ “Break Thou the Bread of Life” 

Tithes and Offering 

Benediction 

 

 

 

 

 

Church Contact: 

Church Office Hours: Mon-Thursday 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

Church Telephone: (843) 662-2904 

Church Fax: (843) 662-6663 

Website: www.cumberlandumcflorence.org 

Email: cumberlandsec@bellsouth.net 

Church Administrative Assistant: Chrishanda D. Pearson 

Visit us on Facebook: Cumberland United Methodist Church-

Florence, SC 

Pastoral Care Contact Rev. Dr. Frederick Yebuah 

Pastor Cell Phone: 803-662-4525 

Pastor email: fnyebuah@umcsc.org 

 

http://www.cumberlandumcflorence.org/
mailto:cumberlandsec@bellsouth.net
mailto:fnyebuah@umcsc.org


 

 
 

           ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

All announcements will be on the bulletin 

each week. We ask that you send in 

announcements by 12:00 PM every Wednesday 

to get it on the bulletin.  

 

The Church Office hours have changed to 

Monday through Thursday 9:00 A.M. until 2:00 

P.M. the office will be closed on Friday. These 

changes are in effect starting September 8, 2020 

until further notice. We thank you for your 

understanding. 

 

The Church Council will have a 

teleconference meeting on Tuesday, September, 

22, 2020, at 7:00 P.M. If your committee has met, 

please be prepared to make an oral report. We 

will use the church’s teleconference number: 

(720) 740-9744 Access Code: 172291 

Lonnie F. Davis, Chairman 

Church Council 

 

Please keep all sick and shut-in members 

in our prayers. 

 

Let us continue to pray for the families 

that have lost their love ones. 

 

All members and non-members wanting 

Communion please contact the Church Office 

with the name, address, and phone number. 

 

Harvest Hope Food Bank needs help with 

packing food boxes for the community. If there is 

an individual or group that would like to help 

out please contact Harvest Hope Food Bank or 

myself and I will sign you up on the website: 

harvesthope.org 

 

 


